
Greensville Elementary School Council 

625 Harvest Road, Greensville ON, L9H 5K8 

 

 

Dear ARC West Committee, 

 

 On November 15, 2011, Greensville Elementary School Council met and passed 

the following motion with regard to the ongoing ARC West process.  The motion was 

passed unanimous by the School Council and supported by Greensville Home and 

School: 

 

 Greensville School Council moves that the ARC Committee and HWDSB staff 

should not recommend a redistribution of school boundaries as part of their final 

recommendations to school board trustees. 

 

Should you have any questions in regard to this motion, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Thank you, 

 

David Arbuckle, Chair 

Greensville School Council 

905-963-1502 

Arby2001@hotmail.com   


